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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #15-1196   
 REGULAR MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: October 6, 2015 
 
TITLE: Motion to Approve Amendment to Agreement for Continuation of 

Motorized Watercraft Concession – Atlantic Beach Clubs-Two, Inc. - 
$20,250 (Revenue) 

  

 
Recommendation 
It is recommended the City Commission approve an amendment to the motorized 
watercraft concession services Contract 525-10962 with Atlantic Beach Clubs-Two, Inc.  
to provide for an additional three month extension with the same terms and conditions as 
provided in the original contract to allow time for a new Request for Proposal to be 
issued and awarded; and authorize the City Manager to execute such amendment. 
 
Background 
On July 7, 2015 (CAM 15-0668), the City Commission rejected a single proposal and 
approved a 3-month extension to Atlantic Beach Clubs-Two, Inc. for motorized 
watercraft concession services thru October 31, 2015.  To allow time for a new Request 
for Proposal to be issued and awarded, a three-month continuation is being requested. 
 

Resource Impact 
There will be a positive fiscal impact to the City in the amount of $20,250.    
 
Strategic Connections 
This item is a Press Play Fort Lauderdale Strategic Plan 2018 initiative, included within 
the Neighborhood Enhancement Cylinder of Excellence, specifically advancing: 

 Goal 5: Be a community of strong, beautiful, and healthy neighborhoods. 

 Objective 2: Enhance the beauty, aesthetics, and environmental quality of 
neighborhoods. 

 
This item advances the Fast Forward Fort Lauderdale 2035 Vision Plan: We Are 
Community. 
Attachment: 
Exhibit 1 – Original Agreement 
Exhibit 2 – Extension Letter 
Exhibit 3 - Amendment 
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Prepared by:   AnnDebra Diaz, Finance 
  Linda Blanco, Finance 
  
Department Directors: Phil Thornburg, Parks and Recreation 
 Kirk Buffington, Finance 


